From: Maloney, James P. [mailto:James.Maloney@chicagopolice.org] 

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 3:39 PM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: RE: Request to attend a Conference

Steve, the conference was very educational.  I had interesting and informative conversations with some of our Litigation Attorneys regarding , possible cases. I did not receive any compensation or gifts for my attendance.  FYI, over the years our Fund has recovered millions through securities litigation. I have appeared on several occasions at different Federal  jurisdictions on behalf of the Fund.

Thank you,

James Maloney Acting CIO

Chicago Police Pension

